Kenai Peninsula Borot yh
Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM
TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly
THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor
FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Directc
DATE: June 4, 2019

SUBJECT: Amendment to Ordinance 2019-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal

_Yngr 2020 (Mavorl

The following are proposed adjustments to the FY2020 budget for your
consideration:

Budget Amendments

1.

The FY2020 shared custodial services bids for Purchasing and Contracting,
Roads and Solid Waste were higher than anticipated. Therefore, we are
requesting an increase of $1,550 to Purchasing and Contracting Contract
Services line 100.11227.43011 page 76. Roads and Solid Waste will absorb
the increase into the existing proposed FY2020 budget.

It is being proposed that an additional $50,000 be appropriated to the
Finance [ »>artment, Sales Tax Division Page 114 Contract Services
100.11441.43011 to allow the Finance Department to investigate and
potentially contract with a temporary lodging location software vendor in
order to assist in compliance monitoring in the borough.

Pursuant to KPB 1.26.020, changes, additions and deletions to the Schedu
of Rates, Charges and Fees may be adopted by ordinance through the
annual bud¢ ary s. Tt following ra ang @

propo 1 to adc 1 addition to tt i me dy lis 4,

FY2020, Page 424 & 425:






